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Dear Parents/Carers,  

We have been ‘out and about’ over the past couple of weeks with Year 3 children visiting Warberry for a LAP 

Team Building event, some Year 4 children on their residential on Dartmoor and Year 5’s up at Spires for a 

gymnastics competition. It is so important to us that our pupils get lots of different experiences, beyond the 

school grounds, and we will continue to build on this over the next year. 

I had the pleasure and privilege this week of showing our EAC committee around our school. The EAC (Ethos 

Advisory Committee) are representatives from across our school and organisation who offer support, guidance 

and challenge to the 4 Head Teachers within our Torquay Hub.  They met some of the children who showed 

them their learning and talked about our Christian Ethos and we looked in different classrooms to see the 

amazing learning the pupils were doing. 

Next Thursday is World Book Day. As per the ‘Date for the Diary’ below, the children are welcome to dress up 

as a Book Character (if they would like) but equally they are welcome to wear something which represents 

‘Loving Reading’ or just their favourite casual reading clothes. Please do NOT feel obligated to go out and buy 

any expensive outfits for this day. 

Thank you for your ongoing support. 

Regards,    Ms Alison Helm: Headteacher 

Dates for the Diary 

 Thursday 7th March: World Book Day and Library Launch. 

Children can dress up as their favourite characters or 

something to represent ‘I love Reading’ or even their favourite 

reading clothes. Please do not feel you have to go out and buy   

expensive costumes. 

 Weds 13th March: Class photo day: please send children in 

with full uniform on. 

 Friday 15th March: We Are Ellacombe Scientists— Parents 

invited in.  

EYFS -> Yr 3 9.00—9.45 and Yrs 4-> 6, 2.00—2.45 

 W.c 18th March: Last week of After School Club Programme for 

Spring Term 

 Tues 26th March/Weds 27th March:  Parents’  evenings. Please 

‘save the date’ so that all children can have an adult come in 

and see their learning. 

 Thurs 28th March, 3pm: Finish for Easter 
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Attendance Awards 

We are working really hard to make sure all 

our pupils are in school, every day and on 

time. Obviously we all get sick, every now 

and then,  but if we are well, we need to be 

in school!  

Well done to Little 

Tigers, Little Horses 

and Hunters classes 

for excellent 

attendance this 

week. 

ATTENDANCE 

Little Bears: 83.41% 

Little Lions: 92.17% 

Little Foxes: 91.20% 

Little Tigers: 98% 

Unicorns: 88.46% 

Dolphins: 94.67% 

Little Horses: 97.67% 

Eagles: 93.48% 

Swans: 90.40% 

Herdsmen: 93.18% 

Heroes: 95.83% 

Hunters: 97.14% 

Warriors: 95.71% 

The  winner is … 

Little Tigers! 

ATTENDANCE 

Kinglsey House 

95.42% 

ATTENDANCE 

Singer House 

95.54% 

ATTENDANCE 

Christie House 

94.39% 

ATTENDANCE 

Darwin House 

87.60% 

The winners are … 

Singer House! 

CLASS 

ATTENDANCE 

HOUSE 

ATTENDANCE 

Our After School Club Programme 

We are delighted that so many children are engaging with 

our After School Programme. There are so many different 

options for the children to develop their social, academic, 

creative and physical skills. These include our choir, chess 

club, crochet, yoga, parkour and netball. A new option list 

will be coming out for the Summer term (before the East-

er break) and it would be great if 100% of our children 

would sign up for a club in the Summer term. 
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Stars of the Week 

 

Little Stars:  Amara for settling well into nursery and being kind to her friends!  

Little Bears:  Riley F for fantastic work in Phonics! 

Little Lions:  Arianna for fantastic learning and effort in her phonics this week. 

Little Foxes:  Leon– for your fantastic effort with your maths learning. You’re always persevering with 

your work and looking for challenges! 

Unicorns:  Mason– fantastic attitude to learning and fantastic work this week. 

Tigers:  Abraham– for his fantastic effort in his English writing this week. 

Dolphins:  Mya for her fantastic homework this week and trying hard in all her learning. 

Little Horses:  Benjamin for his fantastic writing and vocabulary this week! 

Eagles:  Pippa for being incredibly supportive of her friends during the residential. 

Swans:  Any student who did not attend the Year 4 residential from Eagles & Swans, for being fantastic 

during our fun filled 3 days. 

Heroes:  Layton for his lovely attitude towards his learning and showing school values. 

Herdsmen:  Tristan– for always being a great role model! 

Hunters:  Evie for always being willing to share her answers in class and for challenging herself in her 

maths learning. 

Warriors:  Jack We for trying really hard in all of his learning and improved presentation! 



 

4 

The Ellacombe Weekly 
1st March 2024 



 

5 

The Ellacombe Weekly 
1st March 2024 

Bikeability 

Message from Michele Radant, National Standard Cycling officer for Torbay Council:  

 

‘If your child is in year 2-6 and can’t yet ride a bike without stabilisers, please consider signing them up 
to a 2-hour Learn to Ride Session in the Easter School Holidays at Torbay VeloPark.  Sessions available 
from 8-11 April. 

The sessions cost £10 plus booking fee, and a bike and helmet can be provided.   There will be a maxi-
mum of three children to each instructor. 

They need to be able to ride without stabilisers to be able to participate in Bikeability sessions at school, 
which start in year 3 in some schools. 

Use this link to book your child a place. Learn to Ride Sessions 

These sessions fill really quickly, so if you don’t manage to get a place, 

please email me on michele.radant@torbay.gov.uk,   to be added to 

our mailing list for the summer holiday sessions.’ 

International Language Afternoon 

We had a fantastic afternoon last week with our International 

Languages Afternoon. We spent time in our House Teams for 

the afternoon learning new languages, trying some traditional 

food and undertaking different activities based on the coun-

tries we were learning about. Please ask your children how to 

say “Hello” and “Goodbye” in the languages they were     

learning about. 

 

 

 

Little Stars Nursery 

We have some spaces in our Little 

Stars Nursery; this is for children from 

2 years old. If you would like to have 

a visit of this wonderful setting or 

would like to book some hours for 

your Nursery aged children, please 

contact the main school reception 

office. 

 

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/844760991867?aff=oddtdtcreator
mailto:michele.radant@torbay.gov.uk

